
From: pmk 
Sent: Friday, 12 April 2019 10:36:41 AM 
To: auDA Policy Review 
Subject: RE: auDA may confiscate and restrict your domain names  
  
Hi, 
  
I received the email below from an American association trying to interfere with Australia's 
namespace rules. 
  
I do NOT want Australian namespace to turn further into a domain grab. As it is the previous relaxing 
of the rules governing namespace ownership was, I believe, a backward step. I would welcome 
auDA's tightening of the rules to ensure namespaces are allocated in a fair manner. 
  
Please do not be swayed by this American group who want to buy up domains and sit on them. That 
is pure capitalism and not a fair and equitable system. 
  
Cheers 
pmk 
  
  
  
From: Public Service Announcement  
Sent: Friday, 12 April 2019 7:37 AM 
Subject: auDA may confiscate and restrict your domain names 
Importance: High 
 


